
NEWSLETTERFDI
COMMERCIALIZING AQUACULTURE• JULY  5, 2022, Issue 23

It is with great joy that we are announcing the successful 
acquisition of a 30 year old Cold Chain / Food importer 
company.

 

We’ve successfully raised enough funds to acquire the company 
which will boost our revenue for more than 600% and our profits 
by more than 100%.

 

More exciting news will follow after completing the acquisition, 
stay tuned.


Successful Acquisition! !!!!
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"A word from our Chief Executive 
Officer " - Stevan Tan
We are pleased to announce that we have concluded our fund 
raising for our acquisition of a cold chain / food importer company.


We would like to show appreciation to all our investors for their 
trust in FDI Group by saying thank you in believing in us.  


We would like to also to extend our thanks to all individuals who 
have extended their assistance during the course of the fund 
raising and we cannot reach our goal without your help. 


Thank you very much.
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Below photo show FDI farms spreading along the west coast of 
Malaysia from Sanglang, Perlis down south to Bagan Datoh, Perak.

 

Kudos to our operation team for stocking 3 more ponds a week 
ahead of time in Sanglang farm. 

 

We are confident that we will achieve a survival of more than 90% 
on these ponds with an increase revenue of 15%.

SUCCESSFULLY STOCK 3 POND IN 
END OF JUNE !
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SANGLANG POND 
Electricity load has always been a great challenge in prawn 
farming, we rely on paddlewheel to generate dissolved oxygen for 
the prawns at night. 

 

We encountered load problem at our Sanglang farm, limiting our 
production to only 60% of our capacity.

 

Thanks to the seamless corporation between our operation team 
and M&E Consultants, we are able to overcome this challenge and 
increase our load to max out our capacity.



We're are happy to announced that we are relocating to 
Klang for this coming month to set up our FDI 
Headquarters (HQ).


Stay tune for more updates from our FDI group.

UPCOMING MOVE BY FDI...
• JULY  5, 2022, Issue 23


